
 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Greetings of the Day!! 

We at Union Bank of India, hope that your experience with the Bank has been 

enjoyable. 

We would like to inform that all transactions through NEFT/ RTGS/ IMPS/ ECS/ NACH/ 

POST DATED CHEQUES using IFSC/MICR code of erstwhile Andhra Bank/Corporation 

Bank will be honored until 30th September 2021 only.  

The New IFSC/MICR code of Union Bank of India shall only be used for all transactions 

from 1stOctober 2021 by customers of erstwhile Andhra & Corporation Bank. The new 

codes can be easily obtained by sending SMS “IFS (enter old IFS code)” to 9223008486. 

To enjoy uninterrupted banking experience, you are requested to notify/update 

IFSC/MICR code in Mandates/ Standing Instructions (SIPs/NACH/ECS, Auto Debit, 

Demat, Pension) and Service Providers (Billers/Institutions/PPO/Insurance) registered 

by you by 30th September 2021. Please use new Cheque Book of Union Bank of India 

henceforth. 

Click here for new IFSC Code : https://icmt.unionbankofindia.co.in/IFSCSearch/ 
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